
 

 

Computers for Kids 2024 Distribution 
Hello Utah! 

We are excited to announce that we have scheduled a distribution for 2024 

in Lehi, UT. The application period opens February 1st and will close on July 

5th, so make sure to get those applications in! 

When: August 24th, 2024 

 If your first name starts with A-M please join us August 24th from 9AM to 12PM 

 If your first name starts with N-Z please join us August 24th from 12PM-3PM 

 

Where: 231 Ashton Blvd. Lehi, UT 84043 

       

 

 

 

 

Please see “Distribution at MTech” on cfkut.org and download the pick-up instructions. 

HOW TO APPLY 

Go to cfkut.org and select the application that pertains to you and provide the required 

information. We will reach out to you once we have received and processed your 

application. 

Ouestions? Give us a call at (208)345-0346 or email us at cfk@cfkut.org 

 


